
 

The North Carolina Disciples Women's 

Ministries 

 

cordially invites  

you to the 

Sisters are Jewels 
Brunch 

 

Saturday, November 4, 2017 

at 11:15am 

Print Works Bistro (at Proximity Hotel) 

702 Green Valley Road 

Greensboro, NC 27408 

 

Please RSVP by 10/27/17 to 

 Abby Catoe: aatagirl17@gmail.com 

 

 

 

mailto:aatagirl17@gmail.com


We are so excited to extend this invitation to 

join us for a delicious brunch and great 

conversation at the beautiful Proximity Hotel. 

With our theme of “Sisters are Jewels” we 

hope that you will come adorned with your 

favorite jewels as a reminder of just how 

precious we are as sisters in Christ.  

 

In addition to our uplifting general 

conversation with one another, we will also 

be sharing our perspectives on the newest book by Anne Lamott, Hallelujah Anyway 

Rediscovering Mercy. Anne felt the need to write her book based on her 

observations that mercy is something we are lacking in our relationships with 

everyone, even ourselves. When you RSVP for the brunch, you will be given one 

portion of the book to read for sharing at our gathering; but, I’m sure you will want to 

read the entire book. The book can be found at major booksellers or through 

Amazon. 

 

We hope you will join us for this “precious” time together to reflect the jewels we all 

are to one another. In addition to your RSVP to Abby, no later than October 27th, 

please remit registration in the amount of $20.00 for the brunch to The Christian 

Church in North Carolina in the envelope provided.  Please write “Sisters are Jewels” 

on the memo line. Looking forward to being with all of you dazzling gems! 


